
 

 

Friday May 9th 2025 

 

Dear Families, 

School Trip – Aventurine Class Visit to the Museum in the Park 

Date: Tuesday 17th June 2025 

As part of our ‘Local History’ topic, we will be visiting the Museum in the Park to study the cloth-

making industry in the Stroud Valleys. It promises to be a very interesting and informative trip, 

featuring map and photo investigations, a historical trail, and a spinning and weaving demonstration 

led by a specialist from the Stroudwater Textile Trust. 

The cost of the trip is £6.50 per child, which covers the museum experience and the workshop led by 

a local expert. 

 

Arrival and Travel Information 

Students should arrive at school as normal for registration in Aventurine Class. We will then walk to 

the museum together. 

 

What to Bring and Wear 

- School uniform must be worn 

- Comfortable walking shoes/trainers 

- A waterproof coat 

- A drink and a snack 

- A packed lunch 

 

Lunch Arrangements 

If the weather is good, we hope to have a picnic in Stratford Park before returning to school. Hot 

dinners will not be available on this day. If your child is entitled to Free School Meals and you would 

like a packed lunch provided, please indicate this on the slip on the other side. 



Permission Slip Deadline  

Please return the permission form and lunch request by Thursday 5th June 2025. 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 

With thanks, 

Mrs Butter 

 

————————————————————————————————————————————————————— 

 

✂️ Permission Slip – Aventurine Class Trip to The Museum in the Park ✂️ 

☐  I give permission for my child, ____________________________________________, 

to attend the Aventurine Class trip to The Museum in the Park on Tuesday 17th June 2025. 

☐  My child is entitled to Free School Meals and I would like a packed lunch to be provided. 

☐  I enclose cash/checque for £6.50 

 

Signed: ______________________________________  Date: ________________ 


